
To 

 

The Chief Minister 

Haryana 

Chandigarh. 

 

Sir, 

 

We, the teachers of ----------------------------, wish to inform you that Haryana Govt.  

Notification on HRD/UGC pay scales issued on April 29, 2011, is a gross violation of 

HRD/UGC recommendations. This notification is contrary to the repeated assurances 

given by you to the teaching community that Haryana govt. will implement UGC 

recommendations in toto i.e. in a composite and undiluted manner. The present form of 

Haryana govt. notification is a document that is humiliating and disappointing to  us. In 

protest against this document, HFUCTO affiliates will boycott all evaluation work 

throughout  the state from May 11, 2011 onwards. 

 

We request your good self to fulfill your commitment in this regard. 

  

With thanks. 

                                                       President/ General Secretary, 

                                                       Unit………………………… 

 

  


